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Dear PVA Families and Community, 

 

I hope this message finds you well and that you enjoyed a restful and rejuvenating Spring Break with 

your loved ones. As we resume our year, I wanted to take a moment to extend a warm welcome 

back to all our families. 

 

Spring is a time of growth, renewal, and fresh beginnings, and I am excited about the opportunities 

that lie ahead for our students. I am continually inspired by the dedication and support of our 

families, and I am grateful for your ongoing partnership in your child's education. 

 

As we enter this final stretch of the school year, I encourage you to stay engaged and involved in 

your child's learning journey. Your support at home is invaluable and makes a significant difference in 

their success. 

 

Our faculty and staff are committed to providing a safe, nurturing, and enriching environment where 

every student can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. We are rested, rejuvenated and 

ready to get them all back on campus. Together, we will continue to work tirelessly to ensure that 

your child receives the highest quality education possible. 

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or ideas you would like to share, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to me or any member of our staff. We are here to support you in any way we can. 

 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education.  

 

Have a great week everyone, 

 

Mr. Strom 

Principal  

INFO FOR ALL (K-8) 

EXTENDED DAY FAMILIES  

Palm Valley Academy is a community school that prides itself on being committed to every 

student, every day. To fulfill this mission, we work relentlessly to provide the highest quality of 

education and extracurricular activities for our students, and this includes our extended day 

programming.  As costs continue to rise around us, we must make fiscally responsible decisions 

while be committed to our standard of care; and our extended day programming costs are now 

impacted for the 2024-2025 school year.  We have worked in collaboration with other programs in 

our county and our new prices, though higher, will remain consistent with other school-based 

programs, and significantly more affordable than most third-party care facilities. We recognize that 

this may impact your family the same way that not raising prices would impact our extended day 

opportunities for students. Next year’s registration will open in mid-April, so please be on the lookout 

in the coming weeks for further details (including the updated program costs) and registration 

documents for the 24-25’ school year. We look forward to another great year and are grateful for 

your continued support! 
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PARKING 

In an effort to keep the school grounds in the best condition we can, there will be no parking aloud 

on the grass moving forward (with exceptions for special events). This goes for all staff and visitors at 

PVA. Additionally, please note the EAST lot is reserved for our Staff and the WEST and OVERFLOW 

LOTS for visitors.  Thank you for your understanding.  

 

 

NJHS COMMUNITY SERVICE DRIVE 

Please see the below flyer and help our NJHS students make a difference in the community! 

Collections begin April 1st.  
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ATTENTION RISING NEASE FRESHMEN- Read Below!  

 
 

NJHS COMMUNITY SERVICE DRIVE 

There is a free fine arts summer camp for your kiddos from 8:30 am – 12:30 pm, June 3rd – June 13th, 

Monday – Thursday (no Fridays.) This camp will be car rider only and will be hosted at Valley Ridge 

Academy. Your child will be responsible for bring his/her own lunch. Scan the QR code for more 

information and to register. Space is limited. 

 



PVA: View from the Valley  

Palm Valley Academy: Week of 3/18 – 3/22 

BAILEN BASKETBALL SUMMER CAMP OPPORTUNITY 

This summer, Coach Bailen and his crew are celebrating 11 years of camp teaching the 

fundamentals of the game while mentoring elementary and middle school aged kids of all skill 

levels and experience. Camp rules are as follows- 1. Have Fun 2. Get Better 3. Be a great 

Teammate! They teach the importance of Attitude, Effort, and Character. Check out the flyer for 

more information!  
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PTO HAPPENINGS (ALL GRADES)  
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5th GRADE AND 8TH GRADE GRAD YARD SIGNS! ORDER TODAY!  

https://pvayardsigns2024.itemorder.com/shop/home/

 

UPCOMING DATES OF NOTE: 

• Tuesday, March 19th 
o Start of 4th Quarter!  

• Wednesday, March 20th 
o PTO General Meeting @ 9:00am 
o Join us in the cafeteria or virtually by following the below link!  

▪ Join the meeting now  

• Thursday, March 21st 
o Elementary Battle of the Books 

 

https://pvayardsigns2024.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://pvayardsigns2024.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDE2NjYzZTMtYzNjOS00NGUxLThlMDItOWE1NjI2NjhhNDc5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b3b3d057-fc12-4f3f-92f4-72be6e844351%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2212f12dd1-24a4-42a7-96db-fb521f44b088%22%7d

